
Happy Valentines Day! 
 
Marg McCulley will be leading worship service this Sunday, 
February 16th, 2025.  
Thank-you to this Sunday’s volunteers:  
Elder in charge: Linda Kisell   
Scripture Reader: Gail Thompson 
Sound Operator: Pat Evans  
Greeter: Albina Jackson 
Coffee Hosts: Linda K. & Betty S. 
PowerPoint Operator: Kathy Nielsen 
Minutes for Mission:  
 
The Westminster United Church 2025 Congregational Meeting 
is scheduled for Sunday, February 23rd at 10:30 am.  Joel Den 
Haan from the Chinook Winds Regional Council will be 
attending. Please mark your calendars to attend this 
important meeting. 
Mardi Gras is March 4th, doors open at 5:00pm 
Pie Day will be held on March 9th. 
Our deepest sympathies go to the family of Sharon Clay who 
passed away unexpectedly the morning of February 13th. 

 


